
Club Safety Training Session 

Dear Members, 

We are pleased to announce our upcoming Safety Training Session scheduled for: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Location: Community Hall, 123 Clubhouse Ave 

Please wear comfortable clothing and bring a notebook for notes. Refreshments will be provided. 

This training is essential for ensuring a safe environment for all club members. Your 

participation is highly encouraged. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to John Doe at (555) 123-4567 or email 

john.doe@clubemail.com. 

Thank you for your commitment to safety! 

Best regards, 

The Club Management 


